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Positive Developments
and Highlights

The State First Rounds of swimming were completed on
February 8. Special thanks to Bowling Green HS, Trinity
(Louisville) HS, and Scott HS for hosting. Locking the relay
names from the postseason on showed improvement for
management of the event.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

Participation numbers for both swimming and diving continue to
decline. For reference, the regional participation numbers in
2024 were 2,420. For 2025, that number declined to 2301. We
will continue to monitor our numbers and discuss with coaches
ways to assist in increasing participation.

Championship
Update/Review

The State Championships will take place February 20-22 with
Diving on February 20th, girls' swimming on February 21st and
boys' swimming on February 22.


